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Dear Parent/Legal guardian, 

Reception Trip to Wingrove Primary School,Newcastle 

 On Wednesday 4
th

  July Reception children will return to Wingrove Primary School in Newcastle. 

The children have been invited to an Eid party being held in the Reception class at their school. Eid is 

a celebration that recognises the end of Ramadan, an Islamic holy month of fasting. This is a really  

exciting opportunity for a ‘real’ experience as many of the children will just have had their own 

celebrations with their families. During the day we will play with and continue to get to know the 

children, have the opportunity to make Eid cards and decorations and take part in an Eid disco 

including special music and dancing. It is also important in experiencing cultural diversity and will  

as other children’s tattoo stickers). This is a sticker and NOT real henna. Please indicate whether you 

are happy for your child to have a sticker tattoo below. 

We are very grateful that Wingrove School have offered to pick us up and drop us off on their own 

School minibus so that we can take part in this celebration without paying the expense of transport. 

Therefore there will be no cost for this trip. 

We will leave school at 9:15am and return to school no later than 2pm. Normal end of day 

arrangements will happen on this day. 

As this is a celebration the children can wear their own party clothes for the trip but please also 

consider practicality and the unpredictable weather (the children will still need their coat). Please 

provide a small rucksack or bag with your child’s water bottle in. If it is sunny please make sure they 

have a sun hat and you have applied sun cream.  

The children will have a school packed lunch which we will eat at Wingrove but there may also be 

tasters of authentic traditional food for them to try if they wish!  

Further to this, Wingrove children will return to Whittingham to visit us on Monday 9
th
 July where we 

will join them in visiting Mrs Hardie’s garden at the vicarage to learn about growing vegetables. 

Please return the slip below to school by Monday 25
th
 June. 

Many thanks, Miss Dick…………………………………… 

I do /do not give consent for my child to attend the trip to Wingrove Primary School on Wednesday 

4
th
 July 2018. 

I do/do not give consent for my child to have a Henna tattoo sticker. 

I do/do not give consent for my child to visit Mrs Hardie’s garden in Whittingham to learn about 

growing. 

Name ……......                         Signature……………… 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


